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This Week 
This week we focused on learning our classroom rules and having good manners. We practiced 
saying Please and Thank You!  Our kiddos favorite book this week was Groovy Joe: Ice Cream 
and Dinosaurs! Miss Kayla joined us on Thursday to sing songs, dance and practice tumbling. 
Miss Carly from the Grand Island Library joined us on Friday! She taught us all about the 
library, read us some books and helped us make bookmarks! We also explored new crafts 
during our center time. We painted mice with brushes and used bingo dabbers to color 

dinosaurs!  

Looking Ahead 

Picture Day is 
September 27th  

               
 
 

 News From The Twos! 

Reminders: 

*Scholastic catelogs went 
home on Monday and 
Tuesday. All orders must be 
placed online by Monday, 
September 23rd. 

*Please send in a family 
photo if you have not 
already. We would love to 
have them hanging up in our 
library for the kiddos to see 
throughout the day!  

*You may see a few 
additional forms requiring 
signatures in your kiddos 
folders over the next week. 
We are just making sure we 
have the correct forms in all 
of our kiddos files. 

 

 

 

 


